
January 24, 2014 
 
Dear 1L Families, 
 
As Valentine’s Day approaches, we are setting up our 
classroom for the big day.  Please send in a shoe box 
(child sized if possible), by Wednesday, February 5th. 
 
Your help is greatly appreciated for making this 
Valentine’s Day a special one! 
 
Love, 
Mrs. Littrell and 1L 
 


